
The Chatham County Appearance Commission met Oct. 14th, 20009 
at 6:30. Attending was Ginny Gregory, Sue Schwartz, Davis 
Andrews, Grim Hobbs, Al Cooke, Kitty Griffith and Ben Howell. 
 
Brian Sawyer was the only presenter. All issues that had been 
raised by the planning board and the appearance commission were 
dealt with accordingly. The changes are as follows: 

1. The building was moved forward and there are now  parking 
spaces in the back for equipment and storage of some 
material 

2. The parking spaces in the front have been adjusted per the 
planning board request. We suggest he make the surface solid 
near the handicap ramp for true accessibility 

3. Aqua N.C. letter was received and shown for wastewater 
hookup 

4. The applicant is abandoning the use of the current well. We 
suggested he go thru proper channels to abandon it properly 

5. The will be a residence on the top floor of the building 
6. No dumpsters needed 
7. Sign and lighting on sign is up to code 
8. We suggested Cryptomeria in front of the house in lieu of the 

Leyland Cypress he had on the plan 
9. The landscape he presented is otherwise fine 

    10. NCDOT has not replied concerning the commercial      
driveway  

 


